
  

 

 

 

 

An E-portfolio Workshop was arranged by the CPA Club on 21 October 2020. The 

workshop was taught by 3 ABAA Alumni.  This activity aims at teaching students on 

how to make E-portfolio which can be incorporated into their CVs for articulation or 

job-seeking purposes.  There were 16 ABAA and 3 BACC students participated in the 

Workshop.  Upon completion of the workshop, students can grasp the hand-on skills 

of making their e-portfolios which help them to “Stand Out From The Crowd”. 
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